
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26546C1

The purpose of this bill is to set guidelines to the profession of bounty hunting. It is a compromise bill where
the needs of law enforcement, the general public and bail enforcement agents have been taken into account.
Currently, there is no law at all that regulates the profession. This bill will rectify that.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no impact to the state general fund whatever since no state regulatory agency is involved. There will
be a small cost to local law enforcement and the courts as potential violations of the new law are enforced.

Contact:
Michael Kane, Idaho Sheriffs Association
(208) 850-3779

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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